
10/6/22, 8:52 AM La Salle High School Mail - Lancer's Latest - 10/5/22

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=fc7cc6d789&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1745871306241152960%7Cmsg-f%3A17458789339574… 1/3

Shannon Memory <smemory@lasallehs.net>

Lancer's Latest - 10/5/22

1 message

La Salle High School <marketing@lasallehs.net> Wed, Oct 5, 2022 at 3:58 PM
Reply-To: La Salle High School <marketing@lasallehs.net>
To: smemory@lasallehs.net

Marshall's Minute

Check out our October edition of Marshall's Minute. Senior leaders interviewed Mr. Marshall about the upcoming Canned Food Drive, the recent homecoming activities and more! You can watch
the video here.

Big Red Raffle 

The Big Red Raffle sales have been extended until Friday, October 14 at 12:00 p.m. The raffle proceeds help provide La Salle with critical financial resources but most importantly,
they help to keep tuition costs down as one of the most competitive tuition rates in the Archdiocese of Cincinnati. We have currently raised $56,750 of our $100,000 goal. We
need all students to participate to ensure our goal of $100,000 is met and to earn Halloween day off of school! Check out our website to get your tickets today. Contact Cecilia Long with
questions.

All-school Mass - 10/6

We will celebrate an all-school Mass tomorrow, October 6. Students should be dressed in dress pants, a button-down collared shirt, belt and tie. Crocs or sandals are not permitted. Students
must be dressed in Mass attire regardless of incentives earned from their Big Red Raffle ticket sales.

Vocal Ensemble Chilifest - 10/9

Join us Sunday, October 9 for Chilifest, our Vocal Ensemble and Vocal Ensemble alumni will delight you with their musical stylings while you enjoy a 3-way or 4-way from Skyline Chili, drinks
and dessert! Performances will be in the La Salle cafeteria at 5:00 and 6:00 p.m. General admission is $10 for adults and $5 for children under five. Tickets can be purchased in advance until
Friday, October 7 at 3:00 p.m. and cash tickets are available at the door. Doors will open at 4:30 p.m.

No school - 10/17

There will be no school for students on Monday, October 17 as the faculty and staff participate in professional development and a day of service together. The school office will also be closed.

Canned Food Drive kickoff - 10/18

Our annual Canned Food Drive kicks off on Tuesday, October 18! This volunteer event is a student favorite every year, as students build bonds, work together and give back to the community
through the collection of canned food items that are donated to food pantries across the tri-state. Students are encouraged to volunteer for one or all of the Canned Food Drive evenings and will
earn service hours! Students who wish to volunteer should wear La Salle spiritwear and meet in front of the school at 6:00 p.m. on the collection nights. Please contact Ms. Schneider or Mrs.
Moore with any questions. 

Collection dates are:

Tuesday, October 18
Thursday, October 20
Wednesday, October 26
Tuesday, November 1
Thursday, November 3
Wednesday, November 16

Lady Lancers - 10/19

We are excited to host our first Lady Lancers event of the 2022-23 school year on Wednesday, October 19 at 6:30 p.m, focusing on the spirit pillar of our Mind, Body, Spirit motto. Join us for
an inspiring and challenging evening as you tap into your own mystic hearts with Sister Olga Wittekind. Registration is now open! Grab your friends, sisters, mothers and more and join us for this
inspiring evening. We will also be hosting a Christmas craft lesson with our art teacher, Mr. Adam Grace, on December 7 and a yoga session in early spring! Keep an eye out for more information
coming soon!

https://www.facebook.com/watch/?v=429300446013442
https://www.lasallehs.net/give/big-red-raffle/
mailto:clong@lasallehs.net?subject=Big%20Red%20Raffle
https://www.lasallehs.net/forms/chilifest/
mailto:aschneider@lasallehs.net
mailto:jmoore@lasallehs.net
https://www.lasallehs.net/forms/lady-lancers-october/
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Give Back Colerain - 10/22

On Saturday, October 22, students, staff and families have the opportunity to give back to the Colerain Township community through a day of service in the township. La Salle will be hosting a
team at the Groesbeck library, clearing a fence and field to provide access to a playground. All supplies are provided, just show up in your La Salle gear or a red shirt! Click here to sign up, select
the team "La Salle High School - Emily Buckley". Email Mrs. Memory with any questions.

2022-23 yearbook order information

Orders for 2022-23 yearbooks are being accepted online through April 28, 2023. The ID code is 13239623. The cost per yearbook is $65. Yearbook orders from 2021-22 that were
placed last school year will be passed out when they are received, usually in late winter. Students will be notified when they are available for pick-up.

Study tables

Staff and peer tutors will be available at weekly study tables for the rest of this academic school year. Sessions will take place Mondays through Thursdays in Room 205 in the morning from 7:00 - 
7:45 a.m. and after school from 3:00 - 3:45 p.m. Students who are interested should fill out this form as soon as possible. After filling out the form, students are welcome to begin attending
sessions next week. Please email Mr. Petrello with any questions.

National testing day - 10/12

Wednesday, October 12 is a national testing day. Seniors are not expected to report to school and should use this day to schedule college or career visits. Freshmen, sophomores and juniors
are required to report to school at 8:00 a.m. in their regular school uniforms for grade specific testing. All students should bring a charged laptop, pencil and calculator with them to school.
Students will be dismissed at 11:30 a.m. If a student receives accomodations, dismissal times will vary. Lunch will not be served but snacks will be available for purchase in the cafeteria after
dismissal. Please see the email from Mrs. Miller that was sent earlier this week for grade specific details.

End of quarter - 10/14

The last day of the first quarter is Friday, October 14.

Exclusive hooded sweatshirt

This year we want to offer more sports apparel for our students, families and coaches. Each month we will have an exclusive item available for purchase. With the fall weather quickly
approaching, this month we're offering an exclusive hooded sweatshirt. Customize your sweatshirt with your favorite La Salle sports team, no matter the season! Act fast because the deadline to
order the exclusive hoodie is Sunday, October 9 at 11:59 p.m. Get yours here today!

Football

10/6 - freshmen at St. Xavier, 5:30 p.m.

10/7 - vs. St. Xavier in Lancer Stadium at 7:00 p.m., Senior Night

10/8 - JV at St. Xavier, 10:00 a.m.

The football banquet will be held at Receptions Fairfield on Sunday, October 23 from 5:00 - 9:00 p.m. Tickets are $20 per person and must be purchased by Monday, October 17. Please
click here to purchase tickets. 

Soccer

10/6 - at Fairfield, JVA at 5:30 p.m., varsity at 7:15 p.m.

10/8 - at Milford, JVA at 1:00 p.m., varsity at 3:00 p.m.

10/11 - vs. Moeller at Deer Park, varsity at 7:00 p.m.

10/11 - JVA at Moeller, 5:00 p.m.

The soccer banquet will be held at Receptions Fairfield on Sunday, October 16 from 5:00 - 8:00 p.m. Tickets are $25 per person and must be purchased by Monday, October 10. Please
click here to purchase tickets.

 

Camelot Auction - volunteer opportunities

We are currently accepting volunteers for this year's Camelot Auction on February 25, 2023. If you are interested in volunteering your time and talent please email our Events Coordinator,
Cecilia Long. We have a variety of different volunteer opportunities including: gift gatherers/collectors, decoration team, hospitality team, set up/breakdown crew, basket preparation lead/team
and volunteers for the night of the event. Please respond by October 11 if you interested in helping out this year!

Circle of Grace

The Circle of Grace Program will be introduced as part of all religion classes this year per the Archdiocese of Cincinnati. The Circle of Grace program helps children and youth to identify early on
when they are uncomfortable with a situation and it includes ways to seek the help of a trusted adult. Please visit our website for specific information for your son's grade level.

College visits

It is recommended that seniors schedule visits to college campuses or career fields on the following dates: October 12, October 17 and November 7, as these are days seniors will not be in
school.

Financial Aid Seminar - 10/26

On Wednesday, October 26 we will have our first Financial Aid Seminar. Financial aid representatives from the University of Cincinnati will help families complete the FAFSA form. Parents
should email their son's counselor as soon as possible to RSVP.

http://www.pwchomerepairs.org/colerain-giveback
mailto:smemory@lasallehs.net
http://ybpay.com/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScnEz1rYs6WzYi_z6F_5ffmz2jgNIq9gpK7rdsLMHcUeSW3UA/viewform
mailto:cpetrello@lasallehs.net?subject=Study%20Tables
https://loogaroo.co/products/atlas-hoodie-la-salle-22
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https://www.lasallehs.net/forms/soccer-banquet-2022/
mailto:clong@lasallehs.net
https://www.lasallehs.net/faith/circle-of-grace/circle-of-grace/
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Addams Family - 10/27 - 10/30

Get in the spooky spirit as La Salle Drama presents a production of the Addams Family! Tickets are available online now! 

Show times are:

Thursday, October 27 at 7:30 p.m. We invite all grade school students to join us with free admission and giveaways during this Opening Night performance! More details will be
shared next week.
Saturday, October 29 at 3:00 p.m.
Sunday, October 30 at 3:00 p.m.

Rally towels 

The La Salle Parent Council will be selling a limited edition pink rally towel during the month of October. Rally towels are $5 each and are available while supplies last. They will be for sale on
Friday, October 7 during all lunch periods and will be for sale during the football games. 

Tailgate social - 10/15

LPC will be hosting a post-game tailgate social on Saturday, October 15 in the lower lot beginning at 6:30 p.m. (or whenever the game is finished). More details will be shared next week!

Dine-to-donate - 10/17

Monday, October 17 is the LPC Dine-to-donate event at Game On. Just tell your server or cashier that you are supporting the La Salle Parent Council and 15% of your total bill will be donated
to LPC. The offer applies to dine in or carry out orders! Game On is located at 5880 Cheviot Road.

Spirit Shop online orders

If you placed an online order, you will receive an email when it is ready to pick up in the main office. Orders may be picked up Monday - Friday, 7:30 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. You can track the status
of your order through the link on your email receipt.

Open hours

With the weather changing, get all of your transitional fall pieces during our open hours! The Spirit Shop will be open:

Friday, October 7, 5:00 - 6:30 p.m.
Monday, October 10, 11:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.
Wednesday, October 12, 12:30 - 2:30 p.m.

 

Lunch menu - 10/10 - 10/14

In addition to the daily lunch meal, students may also purchase sandwiches, wraps, pizza, salad and more!

Monday - Chicken mashed potato bowl
Tuesday - Grilled cheese
Wednesday - Burger bar
Thursday - Pulled pork
Friday - Cincinnati 3-way
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